
AMENDED NOTICE OF  
PROPOSED ADOPTION OF RULES 

 
 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Arkansas Tax-Deferred Tuition Savings 
Program meeting to adopt Amended and Restated Program Rules and Regulations at the 
meeting of the Arkansas Section 529 Plan Review Committee has been rescheduled for 
Wednesday, November 13, 2008, at 2:00 p.m. in the offices of the Arkansas State 
Treasurer, State Capitol Building, Little Rock, Arkansas.   
 
 FOR MORE INFORMATION, contact John B. Peace, legal counsel for the 
Committee, at (501) 375-9151. 
 
 
      John B. Peace 
      Dover Dixon Horne PLLC 
      425 W. Capitol Ave., Suite 3700 
      Little Rock, AR  72201 
      (501) 375-9151 
      (501) 372-7142 (fax) 
      jbpeace@ddh-ar.com 
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